
From: Linda Riggs
To: Patricia Campbell; Dominique Jackson
Cc: Kristine Malone
Subject: RE: County Clerk Cash Drawer Request
Date: Wednesday, April 20, 2022 10:49:40 AM
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Approved.
 
Linda Riggs
Collin County Auditor
972-548-4643
 

From: Patricia Campbell <pcampbell@co.collin.tx.us> 
Sent: Wednesday, April 20, 2022 10:48 AM
To: Dominique Jackson <dnjackson@co.collin.tx.us>
Cc: Kristine Malone <kmalone@co.collin.tx.us>; Linda Riggs <lriggs@co.collin.tx.us>
Subject: FW: County Clerk Cash Drawer Request
 
Do you approve of this request?
 
Thanks
 

Patricia Campbell
Auditor’s Office
Office Coordinator
X4641

 
 
 
 

From: Tonya Kellogg <tkellogg@co.collin.tx.us> 
Sent: Wednesday, April 20, 2022 10:34 AM
To: Patricia Campbell <pcampbell@co.collin.tx.us>
Cc: Beth Vincent <evincent@co.collin.tx.us>
Subject: County Clerk Cash Drawer Request
 
Good Morning Patricia,
 
The County Clerk’s office will be adding two more cashiering stations as part of the land and
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vitals database upgrade. We are requesting two cash drawers in the amount of $100 per
drawer for the additional stations.
 
Please let me know if you need any additional information.
 
Thank you,
 
Tonya
 
Tonya L. Kellogg
Chief Deputy
Collin County Clerk
 
2300 Bloomdale Road, Ste 2106
McKinney, Texas 75071
972/548-4150  Phone
972/547-5731  Fax
www.collincountytx.gov
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The material in this e-mail is intended only for the use of the individual to whom it is addressed and may contain information that is
confidential, privileged, and exempt from disclosure under applicable law. If you are not the intended recipient, be advised that the
unauthorized review, use, disclosure, duplication, distribution, or the taking of any action in reliance on this information is strictly
prohibited. If you have received this e-mail in error, please notify the sender by return email and destroy all electronic and paper copies
of the original message and any attachments immediately.  Please note that neither Collin County nor the sender accepts any
responsibility for viruses and it is your responsibility to scan attachments (if any).
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